
Dear [Church Member's Name], 

We hope this message finds you in good spirits and health. As we continue our journey together 

in faith, we want to take a moment to express our gratitude for your valued participation in our 

church community. 

Tithing is not just a practice; it is an expression of our faith and a commitment to supporting the 

work of God through our church. Your generous contributions are vital in enabling us to fulfill 

our mission and serve our community. 

We encourage you to prayerfully consider your tithing and to continue supporting our church. 

Each gift, no matter the size, makes a significant impact on our ministries. With your help, we 

can reach more people and spread the love of Christ in meaningful ways. 

If you have any questions about tithing or would like assistance in setting up regular 

contributions, please do not hesitate to contact us. We are here to help you every step of the way. 

Thank you for your faithfulness and generosity. Together, we can make a difference! 

In Christ's Love, 

[Your Name] 

[Your Position] 

[Church Name] 


